
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:54:20 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 7:16 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
SCOTT FERGUSON

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I completely disagree with a rate increase. The delivery charge already almost doubles the amount of gas I use on a
monthly basis.  To up rates in a year or two is unbelievably greedy. People are struggling to pay rent mortgages and
everything else, and now enbridge wants to make that even more difficult.  Natural is a necessity for many
Canadians and this company has us hostage.  Do your  job OEB and do not allow this monopoly to further
steal from us!!.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




